
General Education Committee 
April 8, 2019 

Minutes 
 
Present:  Morgan Bliss, Becky Pearson, Carey Gazis, Thomas Tenerelli, Tim Hargrave, Jill 
Hoxmeier, Laure Moshier, Bernadette Jungblut, Jason White, Mike Gimlin, Bill Schaffer, Lizzie 
Brown 
 
Absent: Cynthia Pengilly, Jeff Dippmann, John Bowen 
 
Guest(s): Mike Harrod 
 
Meeting was called to order at 3:08 p.m. 
 
Chair update – Becky reported that the General Education website will be live on Thursday.  
Communications to students with 30 or less credits will also go out Thursday.  The first Pathway 
Coordinators will be meeting on Wednesday at 4:00.  Becky is working with Andre Dickerson to 
develop a student ambassadors group.  Becky indicated she hopes to have a graduate 
assistant next year to work with the GE Director, Housing and Pathway Coordinators.  There are 
two faculty advising workshops coming up.  They will be April 18 & 24th from 2-3 p.m.  Becky 
will be giving a short presentation at Faculty Friday, scheduled for April 26th.   
 
184 Enrollment Strategy - Mike Harrod talked about the enrollment strategy from the associate 
dean/chair level.  He expressed concerns about the GEC having management of enrollment.  
The committee discussed options.  Jason suggested having some sections hidden until the 
other sections are filled, that way there would be sections open for first-year students.  Becky 
gave the numerical data about potential scenarios with current vs incoming students.  The 
committee did not make a decision, but will continue to work on this information.   
 
Advising questions - Jason is working on an updated list and will work with Becky on those.   
 
Policy 5-100-060 - The committee should write some procedures on how this will be done, so 
the expectations are clear. Laurie moved to change the word “meet” to “address” in 5-100-060 
(3)(B)(1).  Carey seconded and motion was approved.  This will move forward to Faculty Senate 
for the May meeting.   
 
The committee moved into sub-groups to continue the review of the in-direct transfer courses.  
 
Laurie moved to approve the committee’s decisions regarding the in-direct transfer courses that 
are on page 1, page 2 to PHYS 100 and all of page 3.  Jill seconded and motion was approved.   
 
Meeting was adjourned at 5:06 p.m. 


